
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
PARTNERS 
Gardiner Main Street, Gardiner Library Association and the Kennebec Valley Council of  
Governments 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION (Anticipated completion December 2021) 
Funding will be provided to  develop a master plan for the City of Gardiner’s historic downtown. 
The master plan will incorporate, and improve upon, past planning efforts and utilize elements of 
sustainable development to effectively solidify and further promote Gardiner as a place of 
economic, recreational, social, and natural resource growth. 
 

For more information 
Tracey Desjardins, Economic Development Director/Planner     
City of Gardiner                                    FY21 - 74 

tdesjardins@gardinermaine.com                                      8.7.20. 

207– 582-4200 

                                                                                     

  
Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric   Administration, U.S. 

Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA20NOS4190064 to the Maine Coastal Program. 

Coastal Community Grants are awarded and administered by the Municipal Planning 

Assistance Program at the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry.  

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

Vibrant Coastal  Communit ies  

 
 
City of Gardiner: Downtown Master Plan - Reinforcing the 
City’s Connection to Nature 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


